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ENDORSEMENTS, SOLICITATION, ADVERTISING AND DONATIONS POLICY
( ENDORSEMENTS:  Commercial organizations, such as pharmaceutical companies, electronic medical record vendors and group purchasing organizations, often approach the Alabama Chapter-AAP requesting endorsements (exclusive or otherwise) of their products and services to Chapter members.  Because of potential conflicts of interest and the desire to avoid favoritism among “friends of the Chapter,” the Chapter will not endorse one company or vendor over another.  Companies desiring to offer a member benefit are invited to submit proposals as per the Chapter’s Third-Party Vendor Member Benefit “Pediatric Partner” Policy, which reiterates the Chapter’s non-endorsement and non-exclusivity policy.  If accepted as Pediatric Partners, vendors are afforded various opportunities to reach members.  Organizations are also invited to take advantage of existing opportunities, such as sponsorships or exhibits at Chapter meetings or purchase of paid advertisements in the Chapter newsletter.
( SOLICITATION:  In keeping with the Chapter’s Conflict of Interest Policy, the Alabama Chapter-AAP strictly prohibits Chapter-owned communication vehicles, such as the Alabama Pediatrician, the Chapter web site (www.alaap.org) and Chapter email groups, from being used for solicitation purposes (selling of good and services, lobbying or petitioning) by any commercial organization or individual member of the Chapter unless that solicitation is made in the form of paid advertising or a Pediatric Partner announcement that has been approved by the Chapter leadership.
( ADVERTISING:  All products and/or services to be considered for paid advertising must be related to, effective in, or useful for the practice of medicine and more specifically the specialty of pediatrics.  All drugs, instruments and equipment must be approved by the Federal Food and Drug Administration and the advertisements must conform to all federal regulations.  The Chapter does not claim any responsibility for the content of advertising and the acceptance of advertising does not in any way constitute endorsement or approval by the Chapter of a product, service, or company.  The Alabama Chapter-AAP reserves the right to reject or cancel any advertising.  All advertising copy is subject to approval by the editor.
( DONATIONS:  The Alabama Chapter-AAP has become well-known for its collaboration with other state organizations on child health issues, eliciting the occasional request from other non-profit organizations to make a monetary donation to support a specific child health issue or other initiative.  Due to the fact that the Chapter is a non-profit organization itself, and therefore does not have significant discretionary income, the Chapter will only consider such a donation if the nature of the request fits the goals of the Chapter’s current strategic priorities.  If the Chapter Executive Director receives such a request that she believes is worthy of consideration, she will discuss the request with the Chapter President and Chapter Treasurer to reach a decision based on the Chapter’s current budget and financial situation.
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